
AIPNO WOMEN'S INITIATIVE: EMPOWERING LEADERSHIP AND 

SUPPORTING HOSPICE CARE 

 
 

Under the leadership of Dr. Namrata Kumar and AIPNO President Dr. Vikram Kumar, the 

Women's Initiative of the Association of Indian Physicians of Northern Ohio (AIPNO) has 

undertaken a significant mission to support hospice patients in need. Women leadership and 

subcommittee was started under new leadership and endorsed by BOT chair Dr Raina and 

AIPNO membership in 2024. In collaboration with O’Neill's Healthcare and their multiple 

nursing homes across Greater Cleveland, this initiative emphasizes providing essential support 

such as equipment, blankets, and other necessary items to enhance patient care and comfort. 

This compassionate endeavor aims to address the needs of the most vulnerable patients, 

ensuring they receive comprehensive support during their hospice journey. The Women's 

Initiative is dedicated to finding various means to assist these patients, demonstrating a 

commitment to community service and healthcare excellence. 

AIPNO is honored to have Mrs. Debbie O'Neill and John O'Neill, President and CEO of O’Neill’s 

Healthcare, address the AIPNO women at the upcoming event. Their insights and leadership 

will inspire and empower the women of AIPNO as they continue to develop and establish their 

roles within the organization. 

Under the dynamic leadership of Dr. Namrata Kumar, the section focused on empowering 

AIPNO women leaders is poised to make a significant impact. This initiative reflects the vision 

of President Dr. Vikram Kumar to foster strong, effective leadership among the women of 

AIPNO, ensuring they are well-equipped to lead and innovate in the healthcare sector. 

Together, AIPNO and O’Neill's Healthcare are dedicated to making a meaningful difference in 

the lives of hospice patients, showcasing the power of collaboration and compassionate care. 

 


